
Blake Rudeen Memorial Scholarship 

Application and Statement Requirements 
 

Application Deadline: February 1 

 
Thank you for applying for the Blake Rudeen Memorial Scholarship.  Please complete the 
application below and provide a brief statement regarding your interest in pediatric respiratory 
care on a separate sheet of paper with your full name and MU Student ID number in the top right 
hand corner.  In addition, please provide a copy of your Student Financial Aid Report or other 
evidence of documented financial need from the MU Office of Financial Aid.   
 
The brief statement of interest should be: 

• Typed in Times New Roman or Arial 
• Double spaced 
• No more than one typed page 

 
Your essay should include: 

• Why you are interested in pediatric respiratory care 
• How your educational experience has affected decisions in your chosen field of study 
• How your clinical experience has affected decisions in your chosen field of study  

 
The contact information you provide below will be the committee’s only means of contacting 
you regarding questions or award notification.  Please provide your most current contact 
information.   
 
Name __________________________________ Telephone Number (     ) _________________ 
 
Address ________________________________ City, State, Zip _________________________ 
 
MU Student ID # _____________ Major ____________  
 
Graduation Date______________ Cum GPA ____________ 
 
*Signature ___________________________________   Date ______________________  
 
*By signing this application, you agree to the follow conditions should you be the selected 
recipient of the Blake Rudeen Memorial Scholarship:  

• You will provide a thank you note or card within 10 days of notification of this award to 
the School of Health Professions Office of ,  Lewis Hall, Columbia, MO 
65211.  This note or card will be sent to the donor.  If you have not provided this within 
10 days of notification, your account will not be credited with the scholarship award.   

• You should plan to attend the annual School of Health Professions Scholarship and 
Awards Luncheon traditionally held on Reading Day in May at the Reynolds Alumni 
Center.  You and your parents will receive a formal invitation in the spring and you will 
be seated with Dr. Rudeen at that event.   

 
If you have questions regarding the Blake Rudeen Memorial Scholarship, please contact the 
School of Health Professions at (573) 884-0927.  


